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From: 	 Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Saturday, April 21, 2012 4:48 AM 

To: 
Subject: 	 Fw: Thank you for your interest in 2013 COM positions in EAP 

Fyi 

I had advised him given his interest in Slovenia and Iceland to meet w/ Phil. 

He says he was unable to meet w/ Phil 

From 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2012 07:18 PM 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject: Thank you for your interest in 2013 COM positions in EAP 

Cheryl - Disappointingly EAP was unable to nominate me for a COM position despite regular 
reassurances of what an  outstanding job I'm doing in a 	 I'm running 
out of options. - 

This email is UNCLASSIFIED. 

From: Yun, Joseph Y 
Sent: Saturday, April 21, 2012 1:19 AM 
To: 
Subject: Thank you for your interest in 2013 COM positions in EAP 

I want to thank you for your interest in 2013 Chief of Mission positions in EAP. You were a highly 

qualified candidate, and EAP is honored that you would consider serving as a Chief of Mission in our 

region. A great number of people expressed interest in our seven COM positions this year, and we 

could only nominate a few candidates for each position. Consequently, EAP was not able to nominate 

you. We wish you success with any other nominations that you are pursuing and encourage you to 
consider EAP again in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Joe 
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